LINK CREW LEADERS OF
G.W. GRAHAM SECONDARY

INVITE THE

To Link Crew 9th Grade Orientation
8:30 am-12:00 pm
August 29, 2024 at

G.W. Graham Secondary School

We want you to come! We need you to come! [t
won't be the same without you!

Link Crew is a program of 11th and 12th graders
who will be there for YOU throughout the year!
Wear comfortable clothes, don’t bring all your stuff,
and you won't need your cell phone ... travel light!

We are excited that you are joining us at
G.W. Graham Secondary School!

If you have any gquestions, you can emaill
Mr. Simington at david_simington@sd33.bc.ca
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